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Dear GI Friends and Colleagues,

Thank you for your continued support of this meeting.

This is the 8th Sheffield GI Symposium (under the auspices of the BSG). The 
programme as ever determined by delegates from last year’s meeting and 
whatever seems topical! There are national and international speakers providing 
evidence based overviews of topics which are perhaps contentious. We hope 
that the talks are relevant and will influence your clinical practice. The programme 
provided covers some very novel areas that are emerging, new therapies, 
endoscopy practice points and some really difficult clinical problems. 

CPD accreditation is available (4 points)

Last year we had >300 delegates on the day and your feedback/evaluation forms 
suggested a >90% good to excellent rating. We really want to stress that this 
meeting is for everyone: trainees, consultants, associate specialists, nurses from 
endoscopy, clinics, or GI ward background, dietitians or even junior doctors who 
fancy a career in gastroenterology or just an update. Anyone with an interest in 
Gastroenterology!

So please share this brochure out with anyone you think who maybe interested in 
your department. The meeting is entirely free. There are 300 places. We have to 
pay for the delegates upfront (approximately £100 per person) and for this reason 
I really want to make a plea that if you have registered and are not able to attend 
please let us know so we can let someone else use that place

To register please email Deborah.French@sth.nhs.uk with your name, position, 
hospital base, contact number and email address. Please also let us know if you 
have any dietary requirements.

The meeting is entirely free and the Sat Nav postcode is S1 2AU

The venue is easily accessible (just off the A57 on the outskirts of Sheffield city 
centre, thus avoiding traffic). This is very close to the Sheffield train station so 
jumping on a train from where you are brings you to within a 5 minute taxi drive 
or 15 minute walk to the venue. Parking is free of charge. All delegates will be 
provided with relevant papers and reviews which will hopefully augment talks (on 
the day). 

We do hope you will attend. Many of you have made this a regular slot in your 
CPD calendar and we are grateful to you for your continued support. 

Best wishes,

David S Sanders 
Royal Hallamshire Hospital 
Sheffield Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust
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Professor David S Sanders
Professor Alan Lobo
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Are you interested in a research 
opportunity? The five previous 
research fellows have all been 
awarded their MDs and  
published up to 20 publications 
(3-5 original papers).

We are always interested in 
enthusiastic trainees at any level 
who would like to do research. 
Even if you would only wish to  
write a single paper or case  
series we can help. We have a  
wide choice of research areas. 

We now have Post CCT 
fellowships with the first Joint  
Royal College Physicians Training 
Board accredited fellow (JRCPTB) 
working within the small bowel 
service - come and chat to us. J
www.profdavidsanders.co.uk 

David.Sanders@sth.nhs.uk

Research training 
opportunities at the 
Royal Hallamshire 
Hospital
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9.30-9.55	 Welcome, registration and coffee
		  Introduction: Professor David S Sanders

		  Upper GI hot topics and therapeutic endoscopy
		  Chair: Dr Reena Sidhu and Dr Andrew Cole
10.00-10.15	 Achalasia management update  			                 	
		  Dr Nigel Trudgill 
10.15-10.30	 POEMS                                     					   
		  Dr Matthew Banks
10.30-10.45	 Endoscopic management of Varices
		  Dr Adrian Stanley
10.45-11.00	 Endoscopic management of Angiodysplasia 			 
		  Dr Andrew Hopper		             

11.00-11.30	 Coffee

		  IBD Corner 
		  Chair: Dr Mark McAlindon and Dr Cathryn Edwards
11.30-11.50	 Optimising Anti-TNF Therapy  			           		
		  Professor Chris Probert
11.50-12.00	 Biosimilars 							     
		  Professor Alan Lobo



		  Introduction: Dr John Hebden 
		  The Bardhan State of the Art Lecture

		  Imaging the irritable bowel: New insights from MRI 		
		  Professor Robin Spiller

12.30-1.30	 Lunch and Exhibition Fair

		  What’s new in Colon Cancer 
		  Chair: Mr Steve Brown and Professor Mark Hull
1.30-1.45	 How to improve adenoma detection 				  
		  Professor Colin Rees 
1.45-2.00	 CT Colonography						    
		  Dr Andrew Plumb
2.00-2.15	 Surgical Innovation in the treatment of colorectal cancer	
		  Mr Jared Torkington 
2.15- 2.30	 Behold the future of endoscopic surveillance!
		  Dr John Fenner and Mr David Randall                      

2.30-3.00	 Coffee 

		  HPB update 
		  Chair: Dr Charlie Millson and Dr John Leeds
3.00-3.15	 Portal Vein Thrombosis 					   
		  Dr Dhiraj Tripathi
3.15-3.30	 Hepatobiliary manifestations of GI disease 		              	
		  Professor Gideon Hirschfield
3.30-3.45	 How I do it: Pancreatic cysts  					   
        		  Dr Manu Nayar
3.45-4.00	 Acute liver derangement on-call 				  
		  Dr Barbara Hoeroldt

4.00		  Chair: remarks and close of meeting



Directions
Every year delegates find sat nav lets them down so below are 
some landmarks for you to use as a visual guide once you exit  
Park Square roundabout. The accurate postcode for sat nav 
users is S1 2AU which will direct you to the bottom of the drive. 

Carry on up the  
driveway to the car 
park straight ahead.

3

Continue under the 
archway which says  
‘Royal Victoria’.

2

1 Turn right when you 
see the Metropolitan 
Hotel and bear left.



Professor Robin Spiller 
We are delighted to have the 
much loved and inspirational 
Professor Robin Spiller give 
the Bardhan Lecture, based on 
his outstanding International 
contribution to Functional Gut 
Disorders. 

His work will have undeniably 
changed your practice even 
if you were unaware of it! No 
one in the UK has clarified our 
knowledge and understanding 
of this field quite like Prof Spiller.

The Sheffield Victoria Railway used to terminate 
where the meeting is being held. Thus passengers 
disembarked and saw the Royal Victoria Hotel.

As a result the war memorial is situated here - if you 
have a moment please have a look.

	 The Science of Digestion 17.00-19.00
Chair: Professor Chris Hawkey

17.00-17.15	 It’s a bugs life!
	 Prof Chris Probert
17.15-17.30	 Do you have IBD?
	 Prof Alan J Lobo
17.30-17.45	 Fantastic voyage: journey
	 to the centre of the girth! 
	 Dr Mark McAlindon
17.45-18.00	 Gluten Attack!
	 Prof David Sanders

Please take a moment to 
chat with both BSG and 
CORE staff who have 
taken the time to attend. 
They are in the Grand 
Lounge as you walk in.



Sponsors:

Registration is free
To register your place please contact Deborah French 
on 0114 226 1179 or email Deborah.French@sth.nhs.uk

The above sponsors have supported this meeting through a 
payment to exhibit a stand.  The above sponsors have had no 
involvement in any other aspect of this meeting.

@shefgastro


